
 

 

Highways and Parking 
Ann Cunningham: Head of Highways and Parking 

 

  

 14th December 2022 

 

Public and Statutory consultation 
 
Proposed Zebra Crossing on White Hart Lane near Compton Crescent, N17. 
 
Dear Resident or Business, 

Following requests from the local community, I am pleased to inform you that as part of this year s Road Danger 
Reduction Investment Plan, we are proposing to introduce a zebra crossing on White Hart Lane near Compton 
Crescent. The proposed zebra crossing will improve pedestrian accessibility and road safety.  

The key interventions are as follows and are detailed on the plan overleaf: 

 Provision of a new raised zebra crossing on White Hart Lane near Compton Crescent. 
 Provision of a kerb build-out no. 333 White Hart Lane. 

 
This letter marks the start of public consultation during which we welcome your views on the proposals. Please 
provide these using the enclosed Freepost feedback card or email your views to us at 
frontline.consultation@haringey.gov.uk  
 
At the same time, the statutory consultation on the proposed changes (legal process whereby the proposals are 
advertised in the local newspapers) will begin on 14th December 2022. The statutory consultation process normally 
runs for three weeks but given the approaching Christmas holiday period, it will run for four weeks until p18 January 
2023. The statutory process is designed to ensure that anyone wishing to object to the proposals will have their 
views considered and responded to. You can object to the scheme by emailing traffic.orders@haringey.gov.uk 
Please give reasons for your objection. 
 
Please ensure that your response including any objections to the proposals reach us as soon as possible and no 
later than 18th January 2023. 
 
If you have any specific questions on the scheme, please contact frontline.consultation@haringey.gov.uk  
 
Thank you for your interest and we look forward to hearing from you. 

 

 

  

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Highways and Parking 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Highways and Parking 
Level 4 
Alexandra House  
10 Station Road, Wood Green 
N22 7TR 
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